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Notes from the teachers:

Thank you for your continued support in your child's education. Thank you also for continuing to look over your child's Monday folder and taking the time to go over any mistakes as well as the teacher comments with your child. This review will help reinforce good work habits and help your child understand his/her mistakes.  

Please remember that homework is nightly.  The homework grade will be determined by how many nights the reading log was completed and if the activities were turned in on time.  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to give us a call.   

Academic News:

In Math, we will start our multiplication unit. We will make equal groups of objects, use repeated addition and make arrays to show multiplication.
In Language Arts, we are completing our study of insects. Our students did incredible research projects about insects. In two weeks we will begin our Civil War unit.
In Social Studies, we will study geography.  We will learn about maps, globes and landforms. 
Dates to Remember:
March 14th 
Greensboro Historical Museum Trip
March 29th 
Teacher Workday 
Donation Station:
We appreciate everything you have done to help us this year!  Thank you to the parents who sent in supplies mentioned in the last newsletter. The items helped us tremendously!  
Mrs. Cooper and Ms. Raines








Ms. Garrett
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